
Not a member?  Join NOW at
www.gmb.org.uk/join and make sure 

you get to have your say!

Calling all GMB Members!
Update your details and get ballot ready

With BCP Council preparing to undertake a 
pay and grading re-evaluation, GMB union are 

preparing to ballot you to get your thoughts.

Use this QR Code to find our form 

We need all our members to let us know if any of 
the following has changed:

• Your job title
• Your usual place of work
• Your home address
• Your email address
• Your contact phone number

Not got a smartphone?
Simply complete the form
overleaf...



Take 2 minutes to fill in this form 
and make sure you get your vote
Full Name:

GMB Membership Number:

Mobile Number:

Email Address:

Home Address:

Workplace:

Job Title:

Please tick which of the following that we are permitted to contact you on:

Email Phone SMS (Text Message)

The quickest and easiest way for us to contact our members is via email or text.

If you don’t opt in, you are saying you don’t want to hear from us about anything, including pay 
rises and ballots.

Please ensure you opt in the below and place the correct email address and phone number in 
the above box.

Return your completed survey to:
GMB Trade Union

FREEPOST RTJL-BAKC-JEEK
Cooper House, 205 Hook Road

Chessington, Surrey
KT9 1EA


